Dear New Patient:

A very warm welcome to you! We would like to thank you for selecting our office to care for your dental needs.

Our goal is to provide each patient with the highest quality dental care in a gentle, efficient and pleasant manner and to strongly encourage prevention of future dental problems.

Please complete the enclosed health questionnaire and bring it with you to your appointment. Also, if you have dental insurance, please bring your insurance card with claim submission information.

Should you have any questions, please call at your convenience. Our dental team is looking forward to meeting you!

Dr. J. Santarelli, Dr. M. Colbert, Dr. M. Woodruff, Dr. G. Conour, Dr. N. Feller and team

P.S. Just a friendly reminder that we would like to get a copy of your x-rays from your previous dentist.